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Never has there been a greater need for carbon free power. The loss of Eklutna Hydropower would impact the power
and water utilities. The electric utilities losing the hydropower will need to use more natural gas power, more carbon
emissions and greater financial cost. With the increase use of natural gas rates will increase. More power would be
required to pump water from the wells needed for Anchorage. Can the water utility wells keep up the increase in
demand?
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